
From: Michelle Murphy   
Sent: 25 March 2025 10:31 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Bull Inn 333 crew's hole road BS5 8bq 
 
While I wouldn't object to 2 houses being built, we definitely object to the current plans, the building 
looks much larger than the current pub building and taller and more towards our house. The current 
plans look like the balconies and windows will look into our house and garden taking away any 
privacy.   
 
Also the trees will probably break up the pavement and cause loose paver stones.  It doesn't look 
like there will be any parking for residents, so they won't be able to have cars to go to the tip and 
will probably fly tip and leave their rubbish out the front and if this attracts renters they probably 
won't care for how the place looks.   
 
The property will need parking otherwise that will be potentially 18 cars and their visitors that need 
to park in our road instead, our street already has over subscribed parking and people parking in 
pavements which is quite dangerous for children and disabled people. 
 
The plans don't mention whether there will be 50% available for shared ownership? 
 
Overall we object to current plans, but not housing, or a shop. 

 




